Appropriate Exercises Will Mark Memorial Day---Lantz to Speak

The members of the local post of the American Legion, with the able assistance of the Auxiliary, is planning for the fitting observance of Memorial Day by holding exercises in the opera house at about 9:30 Friday forenoon. The committee in charge were fortunate in getting Rev. Lantz, of Aneta, to deliver the address, which number alone will be well worth coming out to hear. Mr. Lantz is a very able speaker and will have something of interest to say.

1

White the program is not fully settled upon as yet, the committee states that it will be along the same lines as in former years. The band has consented to take part and will give a short concert on the street at 9 a. m.

Business places are asked to close a honor of the day, and every citizen, young and old, should attend these exercises.

A complete program will be published in next week's issue.